
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 15.03.2024 

 
Residential trips 
 

Year 3 and Year 6 had a wonderful time on their residential trips. A display of photos will be set up for the 
Summer Fayre but here is what some children had to say about their time away: 
 
Year 3 

 
  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

How Hill was the best ever. We had a wonderful time. The helpers were very kind and did lots of fun activities 
with us. We loved going dyke dipping. We caught a water boatman, some water snails and lots of pondweed. 
When we went on the boat ride, we saw an otter and some kingfishers.  
 
The food was brilliant. We had apple crumble, sticky toffee pudding and flapjacks. The roast dinner was 
scrumptious, and the Yorkshire puddings were giant. We can’t wait for our next school trip. 



Year 6 



The accommodation was amazing. We had rooms of 3, 4 and 5 bds. I had a room of 3 and it was amazing. The beds were 
very comfortable we had en suite bedrooms and heated floors. 

 

The food was brilliant - you got the choice of English breakfast or cereal for breakfast (let’s just say most of the children 
had an English breakfast). The lunch was nice, with a healthy salad bar as well. We got chips with most lunches. The 
dinner was great; we had pork ribs one night. They were good.   

 

The instructors were funny. The best ones were Cha Cha and Josh. They were very good at climbing and the other 
activities. They made good jokes at the camp fire and they were funny.   
 
My favourite activities were caving, rifle shooting and low ropes. 
I really liked Norfolk Lakes and wish I could go back. It was a once in a lifetime opportunity. I loved how we just got to 
relax and unwind from school and lessons. 
 
I would recommend this to anyone who doesn’t mind getting muddy or wet but loves to have fun. Also, to anybody that 
loves an adventure now and then. 
 
 
 
Red Nose Day 
 
Thank you for your kind donations for Red Nose Day. So far, we have raised £176! Please click the link below to donate. 
Any donation you can make will make a difference.  
 
Mulbarton Primary School is fundraising for Comic Relief (justgiving.com) 
 
 

Mulbarton Primary School Summer Fayre 

The PTA are busy planning this year's summer fayre, but they need your help.  Whether you can help on the day, provide 

a raffle prize, sponsor the first raffle prize or you want to have a stall at the event please contact the PTA at 

pta@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk.  Thank you. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mulbarton-primary-school-1709905097679?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fmulbarton-primary-school-1709905097679&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
mailto:pta@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk


Diary dates 

 

 

Improtech Soccer 
 
Improtech are delighted to announce that their first GIRLS ONLY trial of 2024 will take place on Wednesday 20th March, 

5pm-6pm at City Academy Norwich! A great opportunity to showcase your skills and to potentially be a part of our Year 

7 group for September 2024 or 2025! To book a place at the trial, please email dan@improtechsoccer.com 

 

Wellbeing event at Mulbarton Village Hall 

Come and join us for a fun and friendly evening, with a huge choice of well-being centred activities, taster sessions and 

talks with some amazing women. The aim of the evening is to bring together our wonderful community whilst 

highlighting the importance of self-care and how it can support our wellbeing. Book various treatments, visit pop up 

shops with Rambling Wild and Adventures in Print plus enjoy some yummy cakes and refreshments.  

Our wonderful therapists and local producers have offered some absolutely gorgeous raffle prizes, alongside Bread 

Source and a lovely hamper from Jarrolds! All of this to raise money for CoppaFeel! £5 on the door - please do register 

your interest by clicking this link https://fb.me/e/87OIAoGv4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2024 

Monday 18th Reception trip to Gressenhall Farm  

Monday 18th  Year 2 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Wednesday 20th  Year 5 Science Café – Parents invited (9.00am – 10.00am USH) 

Thursday 21st  Rocksteady Concert Lower School Hall 14.30pm 

Friday 22nd  Year 4 trip to West Runton 

Wednesday 27th Year 1 Multi Skills Festival 

Wednesday 27th   Last day of term 

April 2024 

Monday 15th  Back to School 

Wednesday 17th  Year 6 trip to Gressenhall Farm 

mailto:dan@improtechsoccer.com
https://fb.me/e/87OIAoGv4


 



 


